
  

 10 October 2022 

 
MITCHELL ROAD AND HUNTLEY STREET CYCLEWAY CONSTRUCTION 

Mack Civil on behalf of the City of Sydney, will be conducting works for Mitchell Road and Huntley Street 
cycleway project. This project will connect Sydney Park to Belmont Street. 
 
Works are scheduled to commence on 17 October 2022, the projects is expected to be completed in 
approximately 14 weeks (weather permitting) from the time of establishment.  

Works are programmed to be completed in five stages:  

• Stage 1A: Mitchell Road North West and Stage 1B Mitchell Road North West 
• Stage 2: Huntley Street North East 
• Stage 3: Mitchell Road North  
• Stage 4: Huntley Street South West 
• Stage 5: Intersection Asphalt Works - Mitchell Road, Coulson Street and Huntley Street 

Works to be undertaken 

• Demolition works 
• Construction of a cycleway on Mitchell Road between Sydney Park Road and Huntley Street 
• Construction of a cycleway on Huntley Street between Mitchell Road and Belmont Street 
• Pedestrian crossings & new signage installation 
• Upgrades to traffic signals at the intersection of Mitchell Road, Coulson Street and Huntley Street  
• Driveway, minor footpath, kerb & gutter reconstruction 
• Road re-sheeting  

Works will occur between 7:30am and 5:30pm Monday to Friday, and 7:30am to 3:30pm on Saturday 
(if required). Affected residents and businesses will be advised in advance if work falls outside of these 
hours. This work may be noisy at times; however, every effort will be made to minimise the impact on 
residents and businesses. 

To facilitate the various work activities and keep everyone safe, changed traffic and pedestrian conditions 
will apply. Traffic controllers will assist people driving with these changed conditions. 

Any changes to access to private properties because of required work activities will be provided advanced 
notice prior to works to make alternative arrangements. Access for pedestrians entering properties will 
be maintained at all times. We apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused during the 
construction of these improvements.  

Mack Civil and the City of Sydney are committed to providing for the community. During these works, 
please be patient and respectful to our employees. 

For all construction-related enquiries, please contact Mack Civils’ Community Liaison Officer Kayla on 
8582 9060 or community@mackcivil.com.au.   

Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation. 

Mack Civil 
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